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Dear Parents/Carers  

Spelling Frame 

We are pleased to inform you that all children from Year 2 upwards have access to 

www.Spellingframe.co.uk , a website that will help your child to practice and learn all of the 

National Curriculum spelling patterns and key words. This is a simple yet highly effective 

system as children are encouraged to break the words into syllables and practice them in a 

number of ways before being tested on them.  

Your child’s class teacher will send home a username and password in their yellow reading log 

book so that they can log on and access their focused lists. Teachers will be able to check 

your child’s progress online and adjust their spelling lists accordingly. The children will be set 

a deadline by which they are expected to take the spelling test online. Spellingframe should 

work on all devices. 

 If you cannot access the internet at home, please let the class teacher know via the class 

email so alternative provision can be arranged. 

We would suggest that children practice their spellings regularly in short bursts. In our 

experience daily practice of 5 or 10 minutes is far more effective than a long session once a 

week. You may also find it useful to display the words at home where your child will see them 

every day.  

We would suggest that the children also practice their spellings by writing them out as 

this helps to develop ‘muscle memory’ and the correct spellings are more likely to be 

remembered. They should then test themselves using the spelling frame website.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L M Norgate 

Executive Headteacher 
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